

Evergreen Memorial Gardens Website Obituary

The Staff at Evergreen Memorial Gardens is honored to post an obituary on our website **www.evergreenmemorialgardens.com** free of charge. Families are encouraged to send us their loved one's obituary. They may also include a favorite photo of their loved one for people to see when they visit the page to share a memory or send their condolences.

The obituary will remain on our website indefinitely allowing additional posts on anniversaries, special dates or holidays. The opportunity to read back through memories and viewing photos over time can be a source of comfort for many.

Many families struggle with where to begin writing an obituary. Support and tips can be found on a variety of different websites. Please visit **www.obituaryguide.com**.

Once the obituary is posted to our website, families have the ability to share the information with friends and family through social media platforms such as Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. Visitors to the site can also send flowers directly to the service in memory of a loved one.

Any photos that may be posted by visitors to the obituary will be approved by administration prior to them being able to be viewed by the public. This may result in a bit of a delay, but it is for the protection and wellbeing of all of our families.

Please email your obituary to **directors@evergreenmemorialgardens.com**. To avoid any mistakes, please type rather than write the draft out by hand. If you have any questions or please do not hesitate to call **360-892-6060**.